17*" December, 2022

To, .
The Members,
The Yojana CHS Ltd.,

NOTICE INFORMING MEMBERS OF SHARING
DRAFT TENDER DOCUMENT
BY EMAIL / ON WHAATSAPP AND ON WEBSITE

THIS is to inform all members of Yojana Society that the Draft Tender Document inviting
Developers to bid for the Redevelopment Project of Yojana Society has been received from
our PMC - Toughcons Nirman Pvt Limited.

This 192 page document is being shared with all members on Email and through WhatsApp.
Further, a copy of the Draft Tender Document is also uploaded on our website. The website
link is www.yojanachsl.in.

Those members who have not updated their Mobile number or shared their Email ID with the
Society may please do so within the next two-three days to Mr. Rupesh Parkar, Manager.

Members are requested to read the tender document and give their feedback, suggestions,
objections or comments in writing to the Society Office before 8t January, 2023.

Two copies of the Draft Tender Document have been kept in the Office for members for
reference. Members are welcome to come to the Office and refer to these copies.

For The Yojana Co-op Housing Society Limited




